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Dear Parents/carers 

 

We have come to the end of another school year, and what a year it has been. It 

doesn’t seem long ago since we were inviting ex-Francis Askew pupils to look 

around the old school.  Then we began the hard work of packing up the old school. 

We had our last Christmas celebrations in the old school and then embarked on the 

extremely tiring task of unpacking and setting up the new school, ready to open 

after 2 days of unpacking. Thursday, 7th January was the historic day when the 

new Francis Askew building opened to our pupils and parents. As you can see we 

are nearly there and by the time the children start back on Monday, 5th September, 

2016 we should be fully open with our playgrounds ready for the children to play 

in.  I want to thank you all for putting up with all the inconveniences that you have 

done and without any fuss.  With every change you have all just got on with it.  

That has helped all of us enormously.  Hopefully 

the next school year will be much calmer and more 

settled for us all. 

 

All the children have settled well into their new 

classes and so have the staff.  I think we are all 

ready now for the holidays and I hope the fine 

weather continues so that you can all get out and 

about with your families. 

 

We wish our Year 6s all the best at their new 

schools and congratulate them on their hard work 

and achievements in their KS2 SATs. 

 

We will look forward to seeing everyone back in school in September and please 

remember that any ordered uniforms will be available in the school the week     

before we come back. KS1 and 2 children should have brought a letter home from 

their Key Stage leaders explaining our rules and reward systems.  It will be great to 

see all the children ready with their smart uniforms, sandshoes and PE kits ready to 

learn. 

Once again thank you for your great support over the past year. 

 

With regards 

 

Mrs R Murray 

 

Summer Term 2.5 2016 

Dates for your Diary 

 Back to school Monday 5th  

September 

 Half Term-finish  Fri 21st Oct  

 Back Tuesday 1st Nov 

 Finish Christmas last day     

Friday 16th December 2016 

 Start Tuesday 3rd January 

 Finish Thurs 16th Feb 

 Back Monday 27th Feb 

 Finish Thurs 17th April 

 Back Monday 24th April 

 Finish Fri 26th May 

 Back to school Tuesday 6th June 

 Finish for Summer Friday21st 

July 2017 

 

 

 

 

 


